
 

 
 

 

 

 

19th June 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers and Students 
 
Thank you for your responses to the Use of Mobile Devices Survey.  We have gathered the views of 
parents / carers / staff / governors and students, considered national research and the experiences 
of other schools. In addition, we reviewed recently published advice from a number of bodies and 
comments made by the Chief Inspector of Ofsted, Amanda Spielman.  
 
We believe that there are many positive uses of Digital Technologies and will ensure these are used 
as part of our teaching and learning practice. We will continue to encourage all students to develop 
good interpersonal skills and to maintain good physical and mental health. 
 
After careful consideration, the Governing Body has agreed to new procedures in regards to the use 
of mobile devices on the school site. 
 
Details of the new expectations can be found on the attached document and will come into effect 
from Monday 8th July 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Anita Hemsi 
Head Teacher 
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